December 12, 1967

MEMO TO: ALL BOARD MEMBERS AND STAFF
FROM: Hugh Rosenberg

RE: Tom Cattron

In response to interest and concern from Board and
Staff about Tom Cattron and what he most needs, I am

passing along this information to you.

Those of you who can, and w{sh to donate blood for
Tom, it would be the most needed and appreciated
effort at this time. The RED CROSS BLOOD BANK in
PORTLAND should be contacted, and tell them you
are giving blood for Mark T. Cattron, at Tuality

Hospital under the care of Dr. Loedhen.

Complications following surgery has necessitated
blood transfusions for Tom, and I hope, as each of
you do that with your help, he will have a rapid

recovery.



